NEVADA SUPPLEMENT

Richard Willson Editor rww5@cox.net

Kevin McCans R.E. Grand Commander









GRAND COMMANDER'S MESSAGE

Sir Knights,

I hope this finds you and yours well. Having just celebrated the 4th of July, I hope you had an opportunity to celebrate the founding of our great nation.

As Masonic activity gets back to close to normal, I am extremely encouraged with the participation I've seen. So much of our day-to-day activities are based around the routines we have established over the years, i.e., this meeting on the first Wednesday, that meeting on the third Thursday. We have had over a year of no activity to fall out of those routines. Please take a few moments to review your calendars and make notes of those Masonic activities where your participation is needed and desired.

At the publication of this article, we should be about a month out from our Grand York Rite sessions in Las Vegas to be held August 22 to 24, 2021 at the Santa Fe Station Hotel and Casino.

While the Commandry only has two resolutions for consideration this year, the other bodies have numerous resolutions for your consideration. Please make every effort to attend as this is the one time of year where we need your input to help shape the future of York Rite Masonry in Nevada. I look forward to seeing you there.

It would also be an excellent opportunity to thank Sir Knight Kevin McCans, R. E. Grand Commander, for over three years of service to Nevada Templary as Grand Commander.
Thank you, Sir.

Let each of us renew our commitment to supporting our commanderies throughout the state.

Stephen V. Robison Jr.
Deputy Grand Commander

Thank you for your service to Templary.

In the name of our Blessed Emmanuel, may Peace be with You.

Courteously, SK Kevin McCans, KTCH Grand Commander

nevada supplement 19